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Holy Spirit 
CATHOLIC CHURCH 

September 19, 2021 

Dear Parishioners: 

Holy Spirit Catholic Church 

4465 Northside Drive, NW 

Atlanta, Georgia 3032 7 

On the other side of this page you will find the Financial Report for the 2020-2021 fiscal year. 

I want to thank you for your support. We are blessed to have so many active and generous 

parishioners. You make it possible for us to continue all our ministries, and especially so during 

the recent challenging times. 

Our Offertory revenue was up for the year by 1 %. This is due to the fact that we did receive 

some money from the Federal assistance program-without that we would be in a negative 

position. So we have much for which to be grateful. 

Right now we are slightly under for the 2021 Archbishop's Annual Appeal for 2021, the shortfall 

is less than $8,000. The remaining outstanding pledges will cover that. If we go over, the extra 

will go toward out parish endowment. So the picture on that front is positive. 

We have maintained full staffing during the pandemic, with some people working from home for 

most of that. We went back to regular Mass schedule last May, and full in-person staging during 

the Summer. We have even added a Mass on Saturday afternoon to allow for more social 

distancing possibilities. Our numbers are creeping back up -slowly; but we're going in the right 

direction. 

I am asking everyone to do what they can in the coming year. This includes both volunteer time 

(we need lots of Hospitality Ministers, for example) and financial contributions. Some people 

may think that what they can give financially will not make a meaningful difference. Nothing 

could be further from the truth. If everyone in the parish gave what they can afford, we would be 

in solid financial shape. 

We do have many people who attend Holy Spirit regularly but who are not registered here. I 

appeal to you also. Your financial support, at whatever level, will make sure we stay financially 

secure and can keep all of our ministries in full operation. 

Thank you all again for all you have done and all you continue to do to support our parish. It is 

through your continuing generosity that we can fulfill our parish mission of Making God's 

Kingdom present in the World. 

Phone: 404.252.4513 Fax: 404.252.1162 www.hsccatl.com 

Sincerely, 

Monsignor Edward J. Dillon J.C.D.

Signature on file




